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Dave Barthelmy

From: Chris Wright <wrightsr@ipa.net>

Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2013 10:01 AM

To: webmineral@gmail.com

Subject: Update of Arizona Turquoise Crystals

 

Wrights Rock Shop 

I created the Turquoise Crystal Gallery on  October 30, 2013. This gallery contains rare 
spherical groupings of turquoise crystals from 0.1 to 0.3mm in groups up to small cabinet. 

(See the Mineralogical Record on the 2013 Tucson Show  page 333 of the May - June, 2013 

issue). Paul Cory stated that less than 200 groups from 1 cm to 10 cms were found. 

Paul said that they had started mining the top of the dome. 

The turquoise crystals are on the bottom layer and it remains to be seen if the layer with the 

crystals might continue. 

Please mention that you are a member of Wright's Mineral News for your 10% discount. 

Chris 

UPDATE 

Please try 

http://www.wrightsrockshop.com/gallery/turquoise/turquiosecrystal_gallery.html

if the update buttion gives you a problem. 
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